
I strongly support HB773 for the following reasons: 

1. Empowers Teachers to Maintain Classroom Discipline 

• Gives teachers the authority to take appropriate disciplinary action when students are 

disruptive, rather than relying solely on administrators. 

• Helps restore classroom control, ensuring a better learning environment for all students. 

2. Reduces Classroom Disruptions and Improves Learning 

• When teachers can address behavioral issues immediately, it prevents disruptions from 

escalating and impacting the entire class. 

• Creates a more focused and respectful learning atmosphere, benefiting both students 

and educators. 

3. Supports Teacher Safety and Morale 

• Protects teachers from unjust disciplinary action when they take reasonable steps to 

manage student behavior. 

• Encourages teachers to enforce discipline without fear of administrative backlash. 

4. Ensures Accountability for Student Behavior 

• Reinforces the idea that students must be responsible for their actions in the classroom. 

• Helps prevent repeated disruptive behavior by addressing issues at the classroom 

level before they escalate. 

5. Reduces Burden on Administrators 

• Allows teachers to handle minor disciplinary issues rather than overwhelming school 

administrators with every incident. 

• Ensures that school officials focus on more serious disciplinary cases. 

6. Promotes a Culture of Respect in Schools 

• Encourages students to respect teachers’ authority in the classroom. 

• Helps prevent situations where students feel they can act out without consequence. 

I urge you to vote FAVORABLE for HB773 a common sense bill! 

Nancy Shih, Howard County 

 


